
 
Class News: Friday 13th September 2024. 

 

Strawberries Class 
Strawberries have had a great start to the 
academic year! 
Our first day back at college was a great 
success! 😊 
For some of us it was our first experience of 

college and we enjoyed eating our snacks in 
the canteen and making Cottage Pie and 
Raspberry Cake as part of our new topic, 
which is ‘’The taste of Britain’’. We are all 
looking forward to an action-packed term in 

Strawberries class. 
 

  
    

Lime Class 
Pupils in Lime Class have settled into the new academic 
year – we know how tough transitions back to school 
can be. 
To start off the year we have begun to read Holes by 
Louis Sacher. So far, we have only been introduced to 

the main character called Stanley who has gone to 
Camp Green Lake. We are looking forward to seeing 
where the story takes us and then watching the film at 
the end of term 😊 Miss Hebblewhite has been 
extremely impressed with pupil’s efforts in Maths lessons. 
Well done and keep it up! 

In Enterprise Lime class have started to make decisions 
together for their business ideas. We are hoping to sell 
products throughout the year to pupils to be able to 
make a profit. 
In Science, we have started a Chemistry topic and have 

looked at a few physical and chemical reactions. See our pictures of skittles dissolving in 



warm water! (Yes, we may have eaten some of the Science experiment ingredients at the 
end of the fantastic lesson!) 
 

    
 

Ash Class 
Our topic this term is 'Amazing Me'. We have been 
learning all about each our families and different family 
types. In Cookery and English we have been looking at 
following instructions to make chocolate cake bites 
🍫🍰, brushing our teeth 🦷, jam sandwich 🥪 and 
making our own pizza 🍕. In Forest School we created 

our own obstacle course and all the pupils helped to find 
different items in the forest to create this. The pupils all 
worked together to make an amazing obstacle course! 
In PSHE we have been looking at restaurants and we did 
a practical lesson recreating a restaurant and the pupils 

had a turn being a waiter/waitress and a customer. Well 
done Ash Class a great start to the year! 😊 

 

     


